
Commander’s Stuff
By Bruce Harken
brhed@aol.com

   A hot August, but not as hot as or long 
as July! Looking for little things to cheer
me up!
   September will be a busy month.
   Operation Support Our Troops will 
be setting up a Field of Honor at 
Denning Park, located on Willow 
Springs Road across from LTHS South 
campus. Help will be needed for the 
following:

1. Set up on Saturday, Sept. 2
2. Guard Duty, 2 hour shifts from 

10 p.m. to 4 a.m. Hopefully some
other organizations will assist 
with this.

3. Field of Honor runs from Sept. 3-
11, take down on Tuesday, Sept. 
12

Come see it, and buy a flag to honor a 
veteran, active military, First Responder,
or front line worker!

   Sept. 8-10 is the 100th anniversary of
Spring Rock Park. Veterans asked to 
be at park by 6 pm Saturday, Sept. 9. We
will be recognized!

Post pizza for the RCF will be 
Thursday, Sept 7 and 21. Be at the RCF 
by 11:30 a.m.

Post meeting takes place at 7:30 pm 
Tuesday, Sept. 12, at Grace Lutheran 
Church, located at Wolf Road and 41st 
Street in Western Springs.

Post Bingo will be held Thursday, Sept. 
14, at the RCF, Building 221. Be at 
Hines by 1 p.m.

Quartermaster Report 
By Mike Winner
(708) 829-0069 
Gonakadet@att.net 

Statement of funds as of 8/8/23 
Post General Fund                    $3,973.00
Post Relief Fund                       11,663.57
TOTAL:                                 $15,636.52

September 2023
Post Newsletter
WesternSpringsVFW.org

Save the Dates
Sept. 12th – 7:30 p.m. Post Regular 
meeting
Sept. 15th – deadline for October 
newsletter 
Oct. 9th – 7:30 p.m. Post Regular 
meeting
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